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November 7, 2011

Attn: Document Control Desk
Brian Smith
Uranium Enrichment Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle Safety & Safeguards
Office of Nuclear Materials Safety & Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

Subject: WITHDRAWAL OF PRANALYTICA FACILITY CLEARANCE APPLICATION

Dear Mr. Smith:

By letter dated November 1, 2010, GE-Hitachi Global Laser Enrichment LLC (GLE)
requested a non-possessing facility clearance for Pranalytica, Inc. Since then, GLE has
determined that it will not retain the services of Pranalytica, Inc., and therefore would like to
withdraw the application.

If there are any questions regarding this letter and its contents, please do not hesitate to
contact me at 910-819-4799 or at Julie.Olivier@ge.com.

Sincerely,

Julie Olivier
GLE Licensing Manager
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